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From: Colene Gaston
Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 4:04:40 PM
To: CPP-antideg-comments; Harper, Jake
Cc: Blanz, Bob; Leamons, Bryan; Martin, Joe; Davis, Donnally; Lane Crider; Bill HagenBurger; James McCarty
Subject: BWD Public Comments on AIM and CPP
Importance: Normal
Attachments:
2020 10 02 BWD Public Comments re AIM and CPP.pdf ;

Dear Jacob,
 
Attached is Beaver Water District’s public comment letter regarding the proposed Antidegradation Implementation Methods (AIM) and the Continuing Planning Process (CPP) document.  The two
attachments to the comment letter will be sent in a separate email.  Thank you very much for your assistance.
 
Best regards, Colene
 
 
Colene Gaston
Staff Attorney
Beaver Water District
P.O. Box 400
Lowell, AR 72745
479.756.3651
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2020 10 02 BWD Public Comments re AIM and CPP.pdf
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From: Colene Gaston
Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 4:14:25 PM
To: CPP-antideg-comments; Harper, Jake
Cc: Blanz, Bob; Leamons, Bryan; Martin, Joe; Davis, Donnally; Lane Crider; Bill HagenBurger; James McCarty
Subject: Attachments for BWD Public Comments on AIM and CPP
Importance: Normal
Attachments:
2020 08 18 BWD to DEQ re Extension of AIM and CPP Public Comment Periods (Attachment A).pdf ;2020 09 08 BWD Public Comments on Proposed Changes to Reg. 2 (Attachment B).pdf ;

Jacob,
 
Here are the two attachments (A and B) to be posted with Beaver Water District’s public comment letter on the AIM and CPP.
 
Once again, thank you, and best wishes for the weekend, Colene
 
From: Colene Gaston 
Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 4:04 PM
To: 'CPP-antideg-comments@adeq.state.ar.us' <CPP-antideg-comments@adeq.state.ar.us>; Jacob Harper (harper@adeq.state.ar.us) <harper@adeq.state.ar.us>
Cc: Robert Blanz (blanz@adeq.state.ar.us) <blanz@adeq.state.ar.us>; Leamons, Bryan <LEAMONS@adeq.state.ar.us>; Joe Martin (joe.martin@adeq.state.ar.us) <joe.martin@adeq.state.ar.us>;
Davis, Donnally <davis@adeq.state.ar.us>; Lane Crider <lcrider@bwdh2o.org>; Bill HagenBurger <bhagenburger@bwdh2o.org>; James McCarty <jmccarty@bwdh2o.org>
Subject: BWD Public Comments on AIM and CPP
 
Dear Jacob,
 
Attached is Beaver Water District’s public comment letter regarding the proposed Antidegradation Implementation Methods (AIM) and the Continuing Planning Process (CPP) document.  The two
attachments to the comment letter will be sent in a separate email.  Thank you very much for your assistance.
 
Best regards, Colene
 
 
Colene Gaston
Staff Attorney
Beaver Water District
P.O. Box 400
Lowell, AR 72745
479.756.3651
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2020 08 18 BWD to DEQ re Extension of AIM and CPP Public Comment Periods (Attachment A).pdf









2020 09 08 BWD Public Comments on Proposed Changes to Reg. 2 (Attachment B).pdf


















